THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS OF THE COUNTY OF STANISLAUS

ACTION AGENDA SUMMARY
DEPT: Board of Supervisors BOARD AGENDA # ~A-97
Urgent [] Routine [§] AGENDA DATE_J2nuary 6, 2009
CEO Concurs with Recommendation YES [m] NO[ ] 4/5 Vote Required YES [| NO [u]

(Information Attached)

SUBJECT:
Approval of Reappointment of Betty Parker to the Parks and Recreation Commission

STAFF RECOMMENDATIONS:

1. Reappoint Betty Parker to the Parks and Recreation Commission to a four year term ending on
December 31, 2012.

2. Approve changing Betty Parker from a Member-at-Large to the Supervisorial District One
representative on the Parks and Recreation Commission.

FISCAL IMPACT:
There is no fiscal impact associated with this item.

...............................

1) X Approved as recommended

2) Denied
3) Approved as amended

4) Other:
MOTION:

ATTEST: CHRISTINE FERRARO TALLMAN, Clerk File No.
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Striving to be the Best

MEMORANDUM

Date: December 12, 2008

Loy

To: Christine Ferraro-Tallman
Clerk of the Board
CEO-Board of Supervisors

From: Sonya K. Harrigfeld %Wa..
Director
erm

Stanislaus County Parks & Recreation Commission — December 202)3 T
(]

Expirations — Betty Parker >

This is to notify the Board of Supervisors that Mrs. Better Parker is interested in another
term as a Stanislaus County Parks & Recreation Commissioner. Please have the

necessary paperwork forwarded for her attention.
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Subject:

Thank you. If you have any questions please feel free to contact me at (209) 525-6770.
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December 9, 2008

Dear Supervisor O'Brien,

I have en Joyed bemg mvolved in our Coun‘ry cmd our communities for the pasf eight years
serving as a County Parks Commissioner. We all have more to accomplish in Stanislaus
County. T would like to serve again for four years as a Parks Commissioner for you in
District 1.

I have lived in the Empire area for 18 years. My husband Gary and I had worked hard on
the Empire Park Project. I have been working on the Empire Pool Project from the start.

I have great interest in seeing this area prosper and meet the needs of our citizens

Sincerely,

ot P,

Betty Parker, Parks Commissioner

Cc: Sonya Harrigfeld, Director



